
 
 
 
 
 

MAKING MORE AND BETTER DISCIPLES 

 
 
 

GBC ELDERS/PASTORS 

 
Joe Bennett ……………………………………… ...................  (317) 514-1777  

(Interim Teaching)                                            joeb@gracebiblecw.com  

Dave Friedrich ………………………………………………….  (614) 359-0595 
(Chairman) davef@gracebiblecw.com  

Matt Winkler  ........................................................................  (614) 746-4265 
             (Administrative)  mattw@gracebiblecw.com 

Ed Dannemiller  ....................................................................  (614) 747-6606 

                                               eddannemiller@gmail.com 

Rob Moore  ...........................................................................  (614) 580-6634 
 robert.l.moore1@gmail.com 

Mike Pierre  ..........................................................................  (614) 935-4936 
             mikep@gracebiblecw.com 

 

PRAYER REQUESTS 
To submit a prayer request, text “prayer” to (855) 450 - 2781 or  

write it on a Prayer & Comment Card and place it in the offering box. 

 
2025 GIVING TO DATE 

Year to Date Income: $276,087 Year to Date Spending: $220,994 
Giving Options: For online go to www.gracebiblecw.com, or  

place your offering in the wood cross box located inside the  

main sanctuary between the double doors. 
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MOVE UP SUNDAY  |  Today 

• All Grace Kids (6th grade & younger) will "move up" to their next 

grade distinction today. This may affect which class they attend 

on Sunday mornings. Questions?          

      Contact Megan Howard  |  gracekids@gracebiblecw.com 

• ALL incoming 7th graders are invited this evening to the Move 

Up party with Grace Student Ministries (7th-12th grades) 5:30-

7:30 pm! Questions?                                                  

      Contact Kaitlyn Ring  |  kaitlynr@gracebiblecw.com  

 

BYLAW CHANGES & MEMBER VOTING DATES 

Bylaw amendments were emailed to all members and  

Attenders last week. Scan the QR Code to view the 

documents; printed copies are also available.  

Everyone is invited to an informational meeting to 

discuss bylaw changes TODAY immediately after the 

10:00 am service. No childcare available for the 

meeting.  

Sunday, June 8 - Anticipated date to vote on a motion  

to prepare a ballot to vote upon the proposed amendments.  

Sunday, June 15 - Anticipated date to vote on proposed 

amendments.  

 

MEN’S BREAKFAST  |  June 14 

All men, join The Men of Grace (MoG.) Saturday, June 14 at 7:30 

am in the Fellowship Hall for breakfast and fellowship. Questions? 

Contact GraceMen@gracebiblecw.com 

VACATION BIBLE SCHOOL  |  July 14-17 

Mark your calendars VBS is July 14-17, 6 - 8:45 pm!  

To volunteer or sign your child up, scan the QR Code 

or visit the VBS table in the lobby. A team leader is still 

needed for Games. Questions?  

Contact Megan Howard  |  gracekids@gracebiblecw.com 

 

WORSHIP TEAM OPPORTUNITIES 

The Worship Team is looking for volunteers to join the team and 

use their musical skills to lead the church in worship each week. 

Our specific needs right now are strings, drums, piano/keyboard, 

and the AV team. Interested?  

Contact Phil Slonaker  |  pslonaker@gmail.com 

 

GRACE KIDS (Nursery thru 6th Grade) 

Want to know what we learned about today in Grace Kids?  

Pick up a Grace Kids Class Guide & Sermon Notes located with 

the bulletins. Our Mission is to make more and better disciples of 

our children. Sunday morning teachers and helpers are needed, 

specifically in the 3 & 4 yr age group (Room 3). Interested?  

Contact Megan Howard  |  gracekids@gracebiblecw.com 

 

WOL BIBLE INSTITUTE SCHOLARSHIP FUNDRAISING 

Word of Life will match donations from the church for students 

attending the Word of Life Bible Institute in New York or Florida this 

coming school year, up to $1000. If you would like to invest in the 

lives of our young adults planning to spend this 

coming year studying God’s Word through WOL, you 

can give through the church by designating a check to 

WOLBI Scholarship Fund or scan the QR Code to  

give through GBC online giving. The deadline for 

giving is July 31, 2025.  Questions?  

Contact David King  |  david.j.king@att.net  

 

WELCOME TO GRACE BIBLE CHURCH 
 

Visitors, we would love to meet you at the Welcome Center in the main lobby after the 
service where we have a gift for you as a token of our appreciation for your visit.  
We also have a Welcome Card for you to fill out there, so that you can get more  
information about: 
 

BELONGING               GROWING              SERVING 

Visit our website at www.GraceBiblecw.com 
 to download & listen to sermons under the ‘Sermons’ section 

or to view our live feed. Click on the YouTube icon. 

          @GRACEBIBLECW                 /GRACEBIBLECHURCH                 

        

  Visit our Welcome Center to get connected, ask a question,  
       or sign up for events!        
  Scan the QR Code for online bulletin and sermon notes, 
       including from previous weeks. 


